PO. Drawer L.
Ptant City, Florida 33564-3007
Telephone: 813/782-1591

CF Industries ..

Plant City Phosphate Complex oo

]

June 30, 2005

Ms. Alice Harman ' ’ JUL 05 2005
Air Management Division .
Hillsborough County Environmental ' BUREAU OF AIR REGQULATION

. Protection Commission i -
3629 Queen Palm Drive ; :
Tampa, Florida 33619

Re: PSDaPefmit Applicétioﬂ NQ;;0570005-0214AC
Dear Ms. Harman: - -~

Enéldéeduis;af¢heck in payment of the'$480 review fee
requested in your June 16, 2005, letter. '

Please be advised that CF Industries has decided to amend the
permit application to apply to the “A” Sulfuric Acid Plant instead
of the “B” plant. This change has become necessary due to an
extended delivery time for one of the key upgrade elements,
combined with the need for a maintenance turnaround on the
“B” plant in early 2006. . An amended application is in preparation
for a July submittal, .and the “A” Plant"upgrade construction is
planned for the fall of 2006. As you know, the two plants are
nearly identical, so the review of the “B” application should
apply, for the most part, to the amended application.

Please call (813f364—5608 if you have quéstions.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Eéwards

Superintendent Environmental Affairs

cc: [ Syed Arif,/FDEP
‘Michael Messina, CF
J.S. Alves, HGS



